
General  

Information 
Who can come?  The camp is open to any student who will enter Grades 3 and up in the 

fall of 2016.  Evergreen Park residency not required. 

What is the schedule?  The camp will meet Monday-Friday from 9 a.m.—3 p.m. from June 

5th through June 23rd. Performances will take place on June 22nd in the evening and  June 

23rd in the morning.  More specific performance information to follow. 

What’s the show? This year’s production is “Barnum”.  The life of the circus giant is told 

in the context of, you guessed it, the circus!  Many great roles, lots of fun characters, and 

FANTASTIC music!  It’s the full-blown version of the show this time, NOT the junior version! 

What will the kids do during camp?  Campers will receive music, dance, and acting          

instruction as they prepare for their performances.  They will also assemble their own 

props for the show. 

Who will be working with the campers?  Amy Kazin is the director of the camp.  She is on 

the fine arts staff at EPCHS and has been directing shows there since 2000.  Students will 

also interact with other community theater veterans and EPCHS theater alumni and       

students. 

What is the cost and what does it include? The cost of the camp is $175 for Evergreen 

Park residents and $200 for non-residents. Tuition  includes  3 weeks of instruction, the 

student script/workbook for the production, a show t-shirt and a post-show cast party on 

June 23rd. 

Are there any other hidden costs?  Tickets for the production itself will be $3 for adults 

and $2 for children and seniors.  Campers will need basic clothing to serve as a costume for 

the show, depending upon their character. 

How can I sign up?  Complete the registration form and return with payment to EPCHS to 

the attention of Amy Kazin.  All registration must be prepaid.  Limited space is available, so 

sign up now! 

Who can I contact for more information? Amy Kazin 708-398-1260 or akazin@evergreenpark.org 

 COME PLAY WITH US THIS SUMMER! 


